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On April 26, 2024, representatives of the Mejlis met with the mayor of Bolnisi, David
Sherazadishvili. At the beginning of the meeting,                    D. Sherazadishvili noted that
agriculture and mineral resources make up a large part of the city’s economy. He also noted
that the city in the country is a region with many historical monuments and in this regard
there are great opportunities for the development of tourism.

Then the representative of the Mejlis introduced the legislation and powers of the national
parliament. He also informed about the activities carried out to develop agrarian reform, the
processing industry and the tourism sector in the areas mentioned by the mayor.

In turn, the representative of the Mejlis of Turkmenistan introduced the activities carried
out in our country in the above areas. He also informed about the work of the Mejlis, its
powers and the legislative system of local self-government.

At the end of the meeting, the parties exchanged views on issues of interest.
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